
From: Nisa_Marks@fws.gov
To: Martinez, Pierre@Energy; 
cc: Swhite@aspeneg.com;
Subject: Rio Mesa PSA comments extension?
Date: Tuesday, November 06, 2012 1:50:13 PM

In reply, please refer to: FWS-ERIV-11B0193-13TA0043

Mr. Martinez:

We are currently compiling comments on the Preliminary Staff Assessment (PSA) 
for the proposed Rio Mesa Solar Electric Generating Facility.  The comments 
period for that document closes Nov. 14, 2012.  We respectfully request a 20 
day extension of that deadline for submission of our comments, in order to 
ensure thorough review of the document and allow for coordination among 
different branches of the Service.  We therefore propose to submit comments by 
December 3, 2012.  Please let us know if this request can be accommodated.

Thank you,

Nisa Marks, Biologist 
US Fish and Wildlife Service 
Palm Springs Fish and Wildlife Office 
777  E. Tahquitz Canyon Way, Suite 208 
Palm Springs, CA 92262 
760.322.2070 x208
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